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To Whom It May Concern: 
Margaret Eagers, ME Research Solutions 

 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
It gives me great pleasure to write a referee’s report for Margaret Eagers. In May 2007, I was 
the Chair of the 30th Annual Conference of the Australian Society for the Study of Brain 
Impairment (ASSBI) in Brisbane and Margaret was the organizer of the conference. She and 
I worked closely in planning and running the conference. I have found her to be a very 
efficient and meticulous organizer who possesses good social and communication skills. In 
addition, she can work under pressure and deal with a number of tasks at one time. I have no 
hesitation in recommending her as a conference organizer.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
David Shum, PhD 
Professor of Psychology 
 
 


